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BELIZE
Coastal Highway Upgrading
This project will upgrade 59 km of existing unsealed roadway along the East coast of Belize that links the George Price Highway to the Hummingbird 
Highway, to provide all-weather access, improve connectivity, make the route more climate resilient and improve road safety.

Belize 
US$7.5mn

UKCIF 
grant  
£26.0mn 
(US$33.9mn)

CDB loan 
US$36.6mn

US$ 
78.0mn

Contacts

This project has been made possible through a grant from the United Kingdom Government under the UK Caribbean Infrastructure Fund (UKCIF), which provides grant funding for 
climate-resilient infrastructure projects to encourage growth and to support improved livelihoods, poverty reduction and safer conditions for residents. UKCIF is administered by the 
Caribbean Development Bank (CDB).

Ministry of Works 
Evondale Moody, Project Coordinator
Email: peu@midh.gov.bz

Caribbean Development Bank
Andrew Dupigny, Head, Infrastructure Partnerships, Office of the Vice-President (Operations)
Email: dupigna@caribank.org
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                                                     including                    

will benefit from reduced travel time between the 
Northern and Southern districts, and improved 
climate resilience, accessibility, and road safety along 
project route. 

              
in Gales Point, Hope Creek, La Democracia and 
Mullins River, including women and youth, will also 
benefit from improved access to economic 
opportunities during and after construction.

49,000 residents,

2,000 residents

3,000 daily road users,

Coastal Road
Highway
Lagoons

June 2021


